
This afternoon, ALTA participated in the Safety Day of GlobalX airline, an ALTA member since August 

2022. Virginio Corrieri, our Director of Safety and Operations, attended the event and gave a 

presentation on ALTA's initiatives related to Safety in Latin America and the Caribbean. 

The event addressed several important Safety topics, including Safety Culture, Freight Operations Safety, 

Aviation Safety Action Program – ASAP (voluntary reporting), and data sharing. 

ALTA thanks GlobalX for the opportunity and congratulates them for the excellent initiative. 

 


